LOWNDES COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
PROPOSED AGENDA
MILLAGE RATE MEETING
TUESDAY, AUGUST 11, 2020, 5:00 p.m.
327 N. Ashley Street - 2nd Floor

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT
Chairman Bill Slaughter

Vice Chairman Demarcus Marshall
Commissioner Joyce Evans
Commissioner Scott Orenstein
Commissioner Mark Wisenbaker
Commissioner Clay Griner

Chairman Slaughter called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.

Stephanie Black, Finance Director, presented a millage presentation to the
commissioners. The county-wide millage rate for 2020 should be set at 10.851 mills with
the County receiving 8.601 mills, the Industrial Authority receiving 1.00 mill and the Parks

and Recreation Authority receiving 1.25 mills. This is a reduction of 0.087 mills.

Vice Chairman Marshall stated he was glad for the reduction. Chairman Slaughter stated
when you can roll back, you should roll back.

The millage public hearing was adjourned at 5:09 p.m.



